
 

            

On Wednesday 24 April we played the first edition of the Ladies Triangular MUGS, BWG and 

EUGC at Rigenée. 

Despite the awful weather (see pictures) it was a great day of golf and fun.  

Deborah, Trang, Christine, Saila, Maite, Annika and Victoria successfully defended our 

colours. EUGC was first, followed by MUGS, second, and BWG. 

Next year we will organise the second edition. 
 

 



 

 

Weather conditions at Rigenée the 24th April, 2024. 

 


